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Comments: Stop Wilderness Designations in the Cibola NF

 

To Whom it May Concern,

 

As a frequent visitor to New Mexico, I'm deeply concerned about the potential wilderness designations in the

works in the Cibola National Forest near Albuquerque.

 

Wilderness designation unfairly excludes most user groups, so please consider a land management plan that

takes into account fair, managed access for motorcycles, mountain bikes and other non-hiking user groups on

existing trails and roads.

 

Thank You,

 

--Jon Stierwalt

 

 


